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The Award for distinguished devotion to JKA 

 
Dear Sir, 

 

We JKA HQ hope you, your family and all members of JKA in your country are happy and 

healthy. 

 

Considering to your long time devotion to JKA, we don’t have enough words to show our 

appreciation to you.  

 

As you know, we will hold the Funakoshi Gichin Cup14th Karate World Championship in 

Ireland from 18th August, 2017 to 20th August, 2017. On this opportunity, we are very happy 

to announce you that we will award Shihan Daniel Lautier “The Award for distinguished 

devotion to JKA” on 20th August, 2017 in world cup opening ceremony. 

 

We understand this is sudden information so we never oblige you to come. If you could come, 

it is our great pleasure. 

 

So please let us know whether sensei can come or not. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in advance. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Masaaki Ueki  

Shuseki-Shihan, JKA  
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